
From: Development Control <development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 May 2024 09:04:09
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: 24/0405/FFU - 16 Theobalds Way, Frimley, GU16 9RF
Attachments: 24.16TW.P04- proposed elevations.pdf

From: Emily 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 10:05 AM
To: Development Control <development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 24/0405/FFU - 16 Theobalds Way, Frimley, GU16 9RF

Good morning,

Thank you for your email and for the opportunity to amend the title and drawing number.

I know attach the Proposed Elevations drawing no. P04.

Kind regards,

Emily Codrington RIBA
Director
Reynolds Design Ltd

www.reynoldsdesign.co.uk
Sentinel House, Ancells Business Park, Harvest Crescent, Fleet GU512UZ

From: Development Control <development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk>
Sent: 29 April 2024 11:05
To: Emily
Cc: Development Control
Subject: 24/0405/FFU - 16 Theobalds Way, Frimley, GU16 9RF

Dear Mrs Codrington

Thank you for your recent planning application submission regarding the above property.

I note that the proposed elevations plan has been labelled as existing and has the same plan number as the existing
elevations plan.



Whilst we haven't invalidated the application for this reason, please can you either email to confirm this drawing is
"proposed elevations" or amend the title and plan number of the drawing.

Thank you.

Kind regards

Development Control

Planning Services, Finance & Customer Services Directorate

Surrey Heath Borough Council

Surrey Heath House, Knoll Road, Camberley, Surrey, GU15 3HD

Tel: 01276 707100

Web: www.surreyheath.gov.uk

SURREY HEATH DISCLAIMER

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only. The information contained in this email is accurate at the time
of sending however the council cannot account for events beyond the Councils control which may change the accuracy after the
date of sending. The information contained in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended
recipient, the use of the information contained in this email or any disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited and may be
unlawful. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately.

Surrey Heath Borough Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email to ensure compliance with current
procedures. This email has been checked for computer viruses prior to sending, but it is also your responsibility to virus check the
email upon receipt.

For contact and service information, please refer to www.surreyheath.gov.uk


